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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
It has been good to have swimming happening again this week. I
know it has been frustrating to not have had this happen for some
time. Hopefully this will be uninterrupted now for the foreseeable
future. I have been pleased to have made it into work for a couple of
days this week. I'm continuing to work from home when I'm not in
school. I have missed seeing the children every day and look forward
to being back full time. 

Have a good weekend.

Marianne Murphy

CLASS UPDATE
Owl Class

This term, Owl class has been focusing on
the zones of regulation. During Hello Time,
we have been singing about happy, sad,

angry and silly, as well as modelling different
emotions to the children by stomping our
feet, making a silly face, and clapping our

hands. We have also let the children explore
our OT equipment box, and tried items such
as weighted blankets and ear defenders to

support regulation. 

SIGNS OF THE WEEK

Core Word

Additional Words

SCHOOL MEALS

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING FOR NEXT HALF TERM:
The Arbor school meals ordering window is now OPEN to order all
school meals for the next half term (Monday 24th February to Friday
4th April). Please access your school meals via the Arbor App or the
online Arbor Portal to order your meal choice for your child's school
meals. The menu is available from our website - click here to view.
You can also view guidance notes for the Arbor system here. 

You can choose any meal for any day. Payment of £3.00 per
meal is to be paid via the Arbor App or Portal. 
The meal ordering window for next half term CLOSES at 12noon
on Friday 7th February
Any child without an ordered meal WILL BE REQUIRED to have a
HOME SUPPLIED packed lunch

Amy, Class Teacher from Oak Class at
Stocklake Park is seeking donations of

socks for Rebound; if you have any
trampolining style socks with rubber grips
on the bottom that are no longer wanted,
could they please be sent into school for

Amy and the other coaches to use in their
sessions. Thank you.

https://www.bookerpark.com/home/parent-information/#lunch
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Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Booker Park School, Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP21 9ET
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SCHOOL CALENDAR

Friday 7th February
School Meal ordering closes at 12

noon
Friday 14th February - Last day of

term
Half-Term: 17th to 21st February

(School closes Friday 14th February
at 3.00pm and re-opens Monday

24th February at 8.50am)
Monday 24th February
Pupils return to school

Wednesday 26th February
Parents’ Evening
3rd - 7th March

National Careers Week
Thursday 6th March

World Book Day
Monday 17th March

St Patrick’s Day
Friday 21st March

Comic Relief
Wednesday 2nd April

World Autism Awareness Day
Friday 4th April - Last day of term
End of Term: Easter Holidays 7th to

22nd April
(School closes Friday 4th April at

3.00pm and re-opens Wednesday
23rd April at 8.50am)

USEFUL INFORMATION
The ‘Chiltern Comets’ is a new Pan-disability football team. Five local
clubs have got together to provide this opportunity for neurodiverse
and physically disabled children to play ‘the ‘beautiful game’. The
clubs are Flackwell Heath Minors, Haddenham Youth, Naphill Youth,
Risborough Rangers Juniors and Wendover Juniors. See below details
to find out how you can register your child.


